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Together we nurture, inspire and achieve
Headteacher: Mr V Thapar
E-mail: head@alvanley.cheshire.sch.uk
         _________________________________________________________________________________________________        

 Wednesday 6th September 2023
Welcome Letter
Dear Parents,

Welcome back to a new school year! I hope the children are as excited as I am about the year ahead. The sunshine has finally arrived and it is forecast to be a wonderful first week back – do remember sun hats and water bottles! I hope you have all had a restful holiday and have had an enjoyable break, whether or not you managed to get away.

The start of a school year is always exciting for staff in that we have our new classes, and none more so than in Reception where we warmly welcome new children and families to our village school. We know that you will have a wonderful time and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch!

The children have all moved up year groups and although some will have the same teacher as last year, for others it will be a brand new start. This year we also have teachers moving with Mrs Adams now with Year 5/6 and Mrs Bennett with Reception. I am sure you will have met and spoken to them at their respective doors. 

The term is planned to be a fun and enjoyable one, and three weeks today we will be on our whole school residential! A further letter will be sent out about this nearer the time. Staff are also busy sorting visits and visitors linked to learning and we will be finalising our extra-curricular provision for clubs and activities this week.
As part of our two Inset days we looked at how we can improve spelling and handwriting for our children. We will be delivering precision learning in these areas across school first thing in the mornings. It is vital that children are in on time (08:30 at Manley Site; 08:40 at Alvanley site) so that they do not miss out. Our overall attendance improved last year, thank you,  but we are not yet at pre-pandemic levels; please ensure children are at school every day – it does make a huge difference!
Although a separate letter is being sent out, may I just emphasise a couple of dates for the diary: 

We will be holding our Macmillan Coffee Morning in the Manley Site Dining Hall between 9:30am and 11:30am on Friday 22nd September  – please do come if you have the time as it is such a worthwhile cause and a good opportunity to meet other parents, staff and governors. 

On Saturday 23rd September between 9:00am and 11:00am we will be holding our New Intake Open Morning for prospective parents. If you know anyone who may be interested then please pass on the details – coffee and freshly baked biscuits will be available and free of charge!

Finally, may I thank you for a lovely first day back. The children have returned happy and enthused, dressed in full school uniform, on time and eager to be back with us and their friends and drop-off has proved unproblematic. We could not have asked for a more perfect start! We hope the whole year proves such smooth sailing but if during the year things do crop up, do not hesitate to get in touch at the e-mail address above. 
Mr Thapar

Head Teacher
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